
Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 12, 2023  

 

“Indeed in the Eucharist we contemplate Jesus, Bread broken and offered, Blood poured out for our 

salvation.  It is a presence which like fire sears the selfish attitudes within us, purifies us of the tendency 

to give only when we have received, and ignites the desire to make ourselves too, in union with Christ, 

bread broken and blood poured out for our brothers and sisters.” (Pope Francis, Angelus – June 3, 2018) 
 

 

Campaign for Human Development Collection 

Next weekend, November 18 and 19, a second collection will be taken up for the Catholic Campaign for Human development, 

which is the domestic anti-poverty, social justice program of the U.S. Catholic Bishops. 

 

 

                                                          Catholic Services Appeal 
           Thank you to all who have given to the Catholic Services Appeal already!  

.          We are united by God into one community—the Diocese of Austin.  

           As one, we share faith, fellowship, and life. We also share the responsibility 

            for the stewardship of our diocese. If you haven’t donated to the CSA yet,         

           there is still time to make your gift, no matter how large or small.  I invite you 

           to prayerfully consider joining your brothers and sisters in being a miracle to 

          others most in need.  Many lives have been changed for the better because of you. 

          You can complete and return your pledge card to the collection basket or 

           make a secure gift online at www.austindiocese.org/csa/give 

 

 

 

Christmas Gift Bag Drive Starts Today! 

Stop by Hecker Hall after all Masses this weekend, where we will distribute information for sponsoring a child or family for 

the annual Christmas Gift Bags drive. You may select a recipient OR if you prefer, you can make a monetary donation (checks 

made payable to WWICS) and the “Elves” will shop for you. Unwrapped gifts should be returned before/after all masses the 

weekend of December 2nd/3rd.   Let’s celebrate Jesus’ birth and share His love by providing Christmas gifts for local families 

in need. For any questions please contact Martha Avery at Martham2avery@gmail.com or 361-779-1363.  

Thank you in advance for your generous support of our annual WWICS Christmas Service Project.   

 

Parish Christmas Celebration – December 3 

Make plans to attend the annual Parish Christmas Celebration on the evening of Sunday, December 3 in the Family Life 

Center!  There is an insert in today’s bulletin with an RSVP form to fill out and drop in the baskets at church entrances by 

November 26. 

 

 Pregnancy Center Collection 

The Knights of Columbus will be handing out  bags this weekend to benefit the Pregnancy Center, which is providing services 

for young mothers and mothers-to-be.  Please bring your donations and return them to church next weekend, November 18 & 

19.  The list attached to the bag will suggest items needed.  If you prefer, you can give cash or make out a check to t. Paul the 

apostle to purchase HEB cards.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Knight Holiday Fundraiser: Traditional Tamales & Premium Pecans Products 

This weekend, and continuing until Thanksgiving, selected Premium Pecan Products and Traditional Tamales will be offered 

for your holiday pleasure and/or donation to local food banks. Order forms are available in the bulletin and after each Mass. 

Knights are on-hand to take your orders and payments, as well as for order pickup from available stock. We appreciate 

your support of our many charitable works benefiting seminarians, scholarships, and various local outreach programs.  
 

 

 

. 

 

Welcome! 

Please extend a warm welcome to Steve and Cindy Lubke who recently moved from San Angelo and joined our parish family. 

 

Prayer Blanket Blessing 

Father Rubén will bless prayer blankets on Thursday, November 16 at 9:00 am Mass.  Prayer Blanket members, please bring 

all new blankets to this Mass.  If you want to request a blanket or if you are interested in joining this group, please contact 

Pauline Kramer at 830-265-7239 or paulinek63@gmail.com. All you need is a willingness to bring comfort through prayer to 

those facing serious medical challenges.  The Prayer Blanket Group meets on the first Thursday from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 

p.m. at St. John's in Marble Falls. 

Thanks from St. Vincent de Paul 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul wants to thank the parishioners of St. Paul’s for the generous contribution of $3,734 for the 

Black Bag Collections of November 4 and 5 and for parishioner funds collected for November. During the month of October, 

the St. Vincent de Paul Conference assisted 56 households with utilities along with food, personal care items and housing 

costs.  The total expenditure for assistance provided was $21,800. Thank you again and many blessings for all you do 

 

Holy Hour 

Holy Hour will take place each Tuesday from 12:00 noon to 1:00 PM in the church. 

 

Pray the Rosary 

All are welcome to join in praying the rosary together:    Sunday, November 12 - 9:45 a.m. in the Holy Spirit Chapel; 

Wednesday, November 15 - 4:50 pm in the Chapel; Thursday, November 16 - 8:00 am in the Church;  

Friday, November 17 – 8:30 a.m. in the Church; Sunday, November 19 - 9:45am in the Chapel.  

 

Building Fund Support – BFF Cards 

“BFF Cards” (Building For our Future), features cards from HEB, Bayside Market, and PK Nails & Spa, and is an easy way 

you can help grow our building fund. Buy cards with cash or check, and use at any HEB store or gas station, Bayside Market, 

and PK Nails and Spa. St. Paul’s receives a rebate from the participating vendors.  Available at Masses and at the church office  

 

You’re Invited - Diocesan Anniversary Mass 

Bishop Vásquez invites you to the Closing Mass of the 75th Year of the Diocese of Austin on Nov. 18 at 10:15 a.m. at St. 

William Parish in Round Rock. He welcomes Cardinal Daniel DiNardo as the principal presider along with several bishops 

from across Texas and beyond! 

 

Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 

The next quarterly DCCW meeting will be held at Holy Trinity parish in Llano on Thursday, November 16 with coffee at  

9:30 and meeting at 10:00.  All women of the deanery are invited to attend; we need your prayers, fresh ideas and sisterhood 

to rebuild the Lampasas/Marble Falls Deanery.   

 

 

Mass Intentions 

     

Thank you for your generous contributions of $ 9.362.00 to the Sunday collection 

 

Nov. 11 5:30 PM Nageeb (Jim)Jamail + Nov. 18 5:30 PM Rose & Joe Jamail+ 

Nov. 12 8:30 AM Trisha Belota + Nov. 19 8:30 AM Dennis & Bessie Wilde+ 

Nov. 12 10:30 AM Robert Leher + Nov. 19 10:30 AM Joe Robert Williams+ 

Nov. 15  5:30 PM 

 

Tony Raluy + Nov. 22 5:30 PM Martha Burt+ 

Nov. 16 9:00 AM Nancy Hassenmiller+ Nov. 23 9:00 AM Marjorie Eighme+ 

Nov. 17  9:00 AM David Marks + Nov. 24  9:00 AM Deceased Canatella Members+ 
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Liturgical Ministers 
Saturday, Nov. 11,  5:30 PM 

Lectors – Jim Jamail, Suzie Kent                 E. M. – Molly Snow, Kathy Jamail, Mimi Lacy 

Hospitality – Julie Figel, Paul Figel             Sacristan and Altar Server – Joe Smith 

 

Sunday, Nov. 12,  8:30 AM 

Lectors – Teresa Solorio, Charles Daniel   E.M.- Theresa Phillips, Nancy Daniel, Linda Roach 

Hospitality – Pauline Kramer, Jerry Kramer   Sacristan and Altar Server – Keith Nesrsta  

 

 Sunday, Nov. 12, 10:30 AM 

Lectors – Donia Crouch, Penny Breedlove   E.M. – Mike Salvaggio, Judy Salvaggio, Grace Gless 

Hospitality – Jeffrey Madere, Jack Gless   (with Melissa Miller mentoring) 

  (with Russell Miller)   Sacristan and Altar Server – Lois Girten 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Parishioners celebrating birthdays this week: 

Steve Lubke – November 10 

Pam Davis, Lilly Nesrsta, April Schroeder – November 11 

 Gordon Butler, Ronald Keith, Nubia Kosoglow – November 12 

Zayne Cowling – November 14 

Joyce Sanchez, Marilyn Sheehan – November 15 

Jimmy Crouch, William Snow - November 16 

God’s blessings on your special day! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Parishioners celebrating anniversaries: 

William and Betsy Kirkland Howard – 47 years on November 12 

Mike and Patty Thuss – 53 years on November 14 

Frank Jr. and Rhonda Gracely – 50 years on November 17 

May God continue to bless your marriage!  

 

Prayer Requests 

Please pray for: Elidia Flynn and Family, Anjie Frost, Sharon Peterson, Erik Dieckert, Ron Johnson, Rachel McKinney, 

 Fr. Elmer Holtman, Ramona Patino (Father Ruben’s aunt), Zoraida Copa,  Bill Snow, Carol MacNeill, Cecelia Siebrecht, 

Emily Gaylord, Charlotte Wheeler, Lynn Barrett, Don and Sandy Kerr, Jessica Bailey,  Bonnie Raffels, Marty Afflerbaugh,   

Wendy Bedortha, Sandra King, Richard Adams, Kevin Caspersen,  Allan and Stephanie Rundell, TJ Dunlap, Althea Rowan, 

Mike Hassenmiller, Larry Davis, Terry Hall,  Mark Coffin,  Francie Dix,  Larry Snyder, Brigette Chafin, Carolyn Greer, 

Cindy Reid, Debbie Lindholn,  Isla Daniels, Bob Baker, Leonard Mae Virdell, Judy Stehling, Laura Lalman,  Killey Basiliko,  

Lucas Albert Jones, Jessica Ferra, Elena Segura, Kristen Liesman, Ed and Sandy King, Joann Orwick,  Mary Kalu,  

Meredith Hart, Don Niemann, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Adam Kopenitz, Shelby Spangler, Emily Fenlon, Valerie Richards, 

Barbara Leffingwell, Andy Hartiens, Christian Fox, Donna Faye Russell, Patsy Goodman, Ken Girten, Barbara Schroeder, 

Jerry Pawelek, Steven Hernandez, John Wheeler,  Bryan Smitherman,  Ross Smitherman,  Helen Smith,  Emily Riley,  

Doyle Rogers, Matthew Olson, Stan Jakubowsky, Susan Fox, Tom Mills, Farid Khadduri, Fr. Mark David Janus, CSP,  

Fr. Chuck Cunniff, CSP, Fr. Charlie Brunick, CSP, Norma Uhls.  

Please pray for the repose of the souls of parishioner Nancy Hassenmiller and Elida Galindo, sister of parishioner  

Elidia Flynn.  Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. 

 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 

        Adam Deller, USN    James Hicken, Jr. USAF  Pvt. Taylor Ewing 

        Sgt. Corey K. Bradford   Major Sean Zarsky, USAF  Heather Wiley USAF 

        Captain Eric Barton   Michael Cook    Mason Wiley, USN 

        Matthew Anderson, USN   SFC Erick DeAlba   SFC Mary McLean 

        Captain Hannah Zarsky, USAF  Col. Maria Bochat   Captain Heather Barton 

        Jeremiah Caspersen, US Army  Nathaniel Brown, USAF  Tiffanie Beotchner 

        Captain Christopher Ditter, USSF  Lt. Christopher Carr   JJ Castro, Jr., USN  

 

                                 St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657   

                              

MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.   Thursday & Friday at 9:00 a.m. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday and Saturday 4:45 p.m. -5:15 p.m.  

 

ADORATION 

First Fridays -10:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

 

PASTOR:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

325-270-3764 (for emergency only) 

PARISH BUSINESS ADMINISTRATORS:  

Penny Breedlove / Beth Snyder 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaulhsb@gmail.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus - 830-596-8470 

Finance Council – Mark Bentley – 281-460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis - 512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams - 325-423-0023 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation - Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance – Denny Fuller 715-892-3281  

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy - 830-693-8001 gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon - 830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence - Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com & Diana Virdell - mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation –  

Development – Ed Wenzel - 214-263-4424   edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

           

 

St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

“The practical aim of all true religion is to bring each individual soul under the immediate guidance  

of the divine Spirit.  (CA, 37) 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something 

miraculous has happened, phone Father Ron Franco, CSP, at 212-265-3209 x212 and tell him your story.  
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